
Wednesday, 23 February 2022


<Insert Federal Member Name>
<Insert Federal Member Address>



Dear <federal member>


Re: US Managed Health Care - stronger laws needed 


I have been made aware from the website www.sendtheeaglehome.com.au that the current laws are not strong enough to prevent the creep of US Managed Health Care into Australia. 


Please make me aware what you intend to do about this before I cast my vote in the 2022 Federal Election. 



Yours Sincerely,



<YOUR SIGNATURE>

<Insert Your Name>
<Insert your email>
<Insert your Contact Number>
<Insert your address>
